Ruemel Panglao

From: Robin <robinmck@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 5:40 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao

Cc: Allen Olivo

Subject: 600 El Granada Blvd (agenda item #2)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

To Coastside Design Review Officer;

My husband and | are homeowners and have lived in El Granada since 2001. | am writing in regards to the home at 600
El Granada Blvd, El Granada (agenda item #2). It is my opinion that the house is perfectly in keeping with the other
homes and the surrounding landscape. It seems appropriately sized (it is actually smaller than many of the nearby
houses). It is built with quality, attractive materials that blend seamlessly with the surrounding environment. The design,
materials and construction of the house have produced an aesthetically unified whole that adds energy while
maintaining the character of the neighborhood.

| urge you to approve the minor design modifications that have been made.

Robin McKnight
El Granada, CA



